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1 Source Information

This contribution was developed by IEEE Project 802®, the Local and Metropolitan Area Network Standards Committee (“IEEE 802”), an international standards development committee organized under the IEEE and the IEEE Standards Association (“IEEE-SA”).
The content herein was prepared by a group of technical experts in IEEE 802 and was approved for submission by the IEEE 802.18 Radio Regulatory Technical Advisory Group, and the IEEE 802 Executive Committee, in accordance with the IEEE 802 policies and procedures, and represents the view of IEEE 802. 
2 Introduction

These contributions address the revisions of ITU-R M.1801 and ITU-R M.1450. An edited version of Recommendation ITU-R M.1801-1 has been attached which includes updated information regarding the IEEE 802.11 standard. Likewise an edited version of Recommendation ITU-R M1450, reflecting IEEE 802.11 standard changes, is attached.
3 Conclusion
IEEE 802 looks forward to the ongoing cooperation with ITU-R Working Party 5A in the maintenance of ITU-R M.1801 and ITU-R M.1450.
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